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Wednesday 17th May 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
I am delighted to be writing to you to share some lovely news.  
 
Ms Hayden, part of our Pastoral Team, is expecting a baby! Due in September, Ms Hayden is 
hoping to work until the end of the Summer term, with her maternity leave commencing at the 
start of the Autumn term.  
 
 
I am sure you will join me in congratulating Ms Hayden and her family and wishing her all the 
best for the rest of her pregnancy.  
 
 
 
Mrs J Ferretti 
Headteacher  
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